
Holly Elementary PAC | General Meeting 
May 25th, 2022


Welcome 
⁃ Eight participates present

⁃ Minutes from March 30th meeting approved

⁃ Minute of silence in honour of Robb Elementary shooting victims

⁃ Agenda approved


Principal report: 
⁃ Discuss opportunities for antiracism and kindness projects

⁃ Student voice is huge, sharing experiences with other students in assemblies 

⁃ June 7th—Safe team coming in to host workshops with Grade 6’s and 7’s; 

empower students and provide anti bullying education and awareness

⁃ Holly Has Heart, keeping on and encouraging messaging to community

⁃ May 30th–June 3rd, Bike to School Week, encouraging riding to school 

(mechanical, no electric bikes or scooters)

⁃ Spring band concert coming up, mini assembly

⁃ Camp for Grade 6s and 7s coming up on June 9th

⁃ Sports Day organizing happening now, outside and for all grades, details in 

upcoming newsletter

⁃ June 17th, PAC movie night, licence for full year, details to come

⁃ Discussed last week of school events, year end assembly, visit from Grade 12 

Holly grads, and Grade 7 leaving ceremony

⁃ Discussed 2022-2023 staff changes and continued roles


District Report 
⁃ DPAC, discussed recap of year, highlights and lowlights

⁃ 600 students returned to district after homeschooling

⁃ Highlight being vision 2030 introduced 

⁃ Focus on how we can create more kindness and compassion; antiracism, anti-

bullying programs and education


Treasurer report  
⁃ Purdy’s fundraiser and concession stand most recent fundraisers 

⁃ Need to discuss fundraising plans for next year and wish list from teachers and 

staff


President report 
⁃ Discussed back to school BBQ, rough details and timing, 50/50 draw for parking 

spot etc.

⁃ Executive positions up for renewal, discussed fundraising event at The Landing

⁃ Idea for Treats Day on Fridays in June; Freezie Friday, donuts etc.

⁃ Treats on Friday through MunchaLunch to use up spare credits as an option




Holly PAC is looking for volunteers!  
Please email hollypac@delta.bc.ca or reach out on our Facebook page. 


Meeting adjourned at 8:16pm.
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